They can respond to the officer that CIS HQ is reviewing. | think this is something that ultimately FDNS should route up
their chain.

Adding Mark and Ronnie for visibility.

Thanks,
Alex

From: Garon, Michielle S

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 10:52 AM

To: King, Alexander R

Cc: Umoru, Victoria E; Robinson, Brandon M

Subject: FW: Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals Request for Information

Hi Alex,

Is this type of request that should be routed to the “higher up” DACA group that has been meeting a few times a week
to see if we can even respond to it? We don’t feel NSC should be the one responding to this information request.

Thanks,

Michielle

From: Smith, Kevin T

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 9:57 AM

To: King, Alexander R; Robinson, Brandon M; Umoru, Victoria E; Garon, Michielle S
Cc: Johnson, Suzan B (Suzy)

Subject: FW: Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals Request for Information

We received this request for information related to DACA from an ISO assigned to the JTFW in Texas. I
haven't received anything like this before but it seems like this isn't information that we would normally share in
this way.

Do you have any recommendation for how we handle this request?

Kevin Smith

Section Chief - DACA

Refugee, Asylum, and DACA (RAD)
Nebraska Service Center

Room 250 | (402) 219-6272 | EX0284

From: Ortiz, Erika

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 8:46:11 AM

To: Smith, Kevin T; Johnson, Suzan B (Suzy)

Ccy| ®D)

Subject: FW: Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals Request for Information

Good morning everyone-



